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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians.  Our system has been in 

place for over 20 years with no evidence of systemic fraud and has been called the 

"gold standard" of mail-in voting.  This bill is nothing more than a thinly-veiled attempt 

to suppress votes in our state because the GOP knows that they cannot win when 

the majority of voters can use their voices.  


